et
City of Boston, Massachusetts
Office of the Mayor
Michelle Wu

June 15, 2022

Alex Geourntas

City Clerk

Boston City Hall, Room 601
Boston, MA 02201

Dear Mr. Geourntas:

Pursuant to the authority vested in me by M.G.L. ch41, §61A, I hereby reappoint Ellen A.
Hatch of 20 Robinwood Avenue #2, Jamaica Plain, MA 02130, as Temporary Collector-
Treasurer of the City of Boston, effective June 15, 2022, for a period of 60 days therefrom.

Sincerely,

Michelle Wu
Mayor of Boston
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